
1

George Mosier

From: George Mosier [gmosier@pixi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 5:26 PM
To: George Mosier
Subject: Test Message - ZAA Reunion - 2010

   

  

 

 

  

  
  
  
  
  
  

Zama  

Alumni 
Association 

  

Reunion 2010  

Issue 



2

 
  
  
  
Greetings Fellow Trojans!   
  
As many of you know, we had a grand time in New Orleans.  Meeting people we haven't seen in 10, 20, 
30+ years - how cool was that!?  All that with Bourbon Street as the background!  It was great fun! 
  
Many of you also have heard that there is a reunion/anniversary trip being planned for June of 2009 and it 
will be at Camp Zama.  Your ZAA Vice President, Cynthia Lasko, is currently working on that and we hope 
to have more definite news sometime in September as committee members come online in Zama as well 
in the US. 
  
However, this email is with regard to our next scheduled ZAA reunion to be held in 2010.  The ZAA 
Board would like the ZAA members to make one or more suggestions for a city that you think would make 
a good venue for a future reunion. Keep in mind that an ideal city for a reunion would need to be  

1) Easily accessible in terms of transportation by air or by car 
2) Reasonable airfares from/to major cities 
3) Affordable hotel room rates 
4) Affordable restaurants and entertainment venues  
5) Interesting place to visit with attractions located centrally or in a somewhat  
concentrated area.   
  

Also, for those of you that are not members, there's still time (there's always time) to join the ZAA.  You 
can download the form at www.zamaalum.com.  We are still working on the online version. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you.  Please send your emails to 2010 Reunion and we'll get them 
compiled for everyone.  We hope to make a determination by early next year. 
  
George Mosier 
Treasurer 
Zama Alumni Association 
  
For the Zama Alumni Association Board of Directors 
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